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1. 100% said they enjoyed the workshop and found them very useful. 

2. What did you enjoy about the event? 

My child has learnt lots within a few weeks.  She is happy to practise the sounds at home 

with the sound sheets that are sent home and the QR code videos. 

I enjoyed and know understand better how to help my daughter at home. 

Helpful to hear how to say the sounds using pure sounds avoiding saying “uh”. 

I found this workshop very useful so I know how to support my child at home.  He is 

saying the sounds at home now as well which is amazing. Thank you!! 



The workshop was very fun and helpful.  It was a fun way for the children to learn and 

my child was engaged. 

I enjoyed being my daughter’s partner and seeing the process she has made. 

The video’s and explanations from the teachers was very useful. 

My son has improved so much in such a short time.  The energy was good in the hall. 

It was conducted in a way which felt informative, whilst still being fun enough to keep 

the children engaged. 

It is very important to know the sounds, to help my daughter at home. 

 

 

3. What can we do to improve for next year? 

You are doing a great job. Thank you! 

Everything was perfect.  The kids felt more confidence with the adults and it helps them 

grow. 

Nothing – it was a brilliant session.  Thank you. 

Sell the flashcards at the end of the workshop with cash and more mats on the floor. 

The workshop was very fun and helpful.  It was a fun way for the children to learn and 

my child was engaged. 

I think everything was on point.  Well done. 



I would possibly want a little more time with my child on the workshop.  It would help us 

to engage in learning with your assistance. 

It is always fun and interesting.  My kids love to have me as their partner. 

I think it was a bit fast.  

Nothing Different.  I like the sheets you send home with the QR codes.  Seems easy to 

access them than the emails for some reason.  We tick them off after watching them. 

I am so happy since start day.  The video and the barcode is very helpful for my child and 

parents.  Thank you. 

 

4. School response 

 

Thank you to all the parents that were able to attend one of the phonic workshops. 

We strongly believe that when home and school work together, that your child will 

develop a strong foundation, with their reading journey. 

 

We are glad you found them useful and enjoyed being your child’s perfect partner 

during the session. We look forward to welcoming you again, when you child 

progresses onto Reading books.   

 

Further Parent information Links:  

Read write Parent videos: https://www.ruthmiskin.com/parents/ 

Oxford Owl Parents page: https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/reading-schemes-

oxford-levels/read-write-inc-phonics-guide/  
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